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OSHKI KISKINOWACIHTAWIN | NEW BEGINNING 

 
 

The Weeneebayko Area Health Authority (WAHA) Redevelopment Project team continues to 
meet with communities to listen, share updates, and gather feedback as construction moves 
forward. Community feedback sessions were held in July in Moosonee and Moose Factory to 
hear from community members about employment opportunities, construction progress, and 
integration of the workers’ camp. 
 
Community Design Sessions continued in July 
in Attawapiskat First Nation (July 29), where 
updated hospital design and signage options 
were shared. Thank you to everyone who 
provided important feedback to help guide the 
new hospital’s final design and how services 
will be delivered. 
 
The Community Engagement Team was 
present at the Gathering of Our People 
Festival in Moose Factory, connecting with 
many community members. It was a joy to be a part of such a vibrant cultural celebration – 
we’re already looking forward to next year! 
 
In the months ahead, we will be present at the Kashechewan Resilience Festival from August 10 
to 12, will host our first virtual Community Meeting, and will join the Old Post Gathering event 
in Fort Albany in September. More information will be shared on the WAHA Redevelopment 
Facebook page, and in the community. 
 
Contact us: visit our website or email us at waha.information@pomerleau.ca. 
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Renee Sauer, Community Engagement Lead, and Katrina Rickard, 
Administrative Assistant - Indigenous Relations, speak at the July 16 
Community Feedback Session in Moosonee as community members 
listen on. 
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